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The Australian Dragon Boating Federation (AusDBF) supports the Australian government’s 
COVIDSafe app. 

Following the release of the COVIDSafe app, AusDBF would like to encourage all its members and others, to download this 
app.  The aim of the COVIDSafe app is to enhance the quick and accurate identification of anybody who has come into 
contact with someone who has the COVID19 virus.   If contact is identified, individuals will be contacted and referred to the 
appropriate health facility to get tested and self-isolate to prevent the further spread of this pervasive virus.  Ongoing 
attention to this level of safety will allow us to get back to our less restrictive lives, quickly and safely. 

 This COVIDSafe app initiative is focused on making our community safer, flattening the curve and keeping it flat, and 
maintaining the low risk environment that Australia has developed over recent weeks.  In turn, this will allow us to get back 
to our sporting activities that play such an important part in our physical, psychological and emotional wellbeing. 

‘We all want to get back to our sport and enjoy it with our teammates in safe conditions.  It is important that we all do our 
part in building a safe environment and downloading this app is one easy way we can do this,’ John Holland AusDBF 
Chairperson said. 

AusDBF supports this public health initiative to make Australia safe.   

Remember we are all in this together. 

Please read this information prior to downloading the app:   COVIDSafe help 

 

GET THE APP 

         

 

https://www.health.gov.au/resources/apps-and-tools/covidsafe-app/covidsafe-help
https://apps.apple.com/au/app/covidsafe/id1509242894
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.gov.health.covidsafe

